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February   2021
Emergency Covid-19 Appeal for Malawi 

Dear Friends of Malawi,
In the UK: We are so lucky to have good communications, with television and radio updates on almost a daily basis, so we know what precautions we need to take to protect ourselves. Now with the rapid rollout of vaccinations, we are beginning to see a reduction in new infections.

In Malawi: Sadly this is not the case, as those living outside the townships in the rural communities often have no electricity, meaning communication is poor without access to television or radio. Many of our Friends in Malawi are therefore totally unaware of what they need to do to protect themselves. Many are so poor they struggle just to feed their families, with little to spare to buy hygiene products such as soap, sanitizer, disinfectant or bleach.                                                                                              

Our three linked priests, assisted by their catechist and prayer leaders, are working hard in educating and promoting Covid-19 precautionary measures in these remote communities. They are providing washing bowls, hand washing soap, sanitizer, face masks and PPE equipment.                                                    
Our linked parishes have very little finances available. Fr. Denis, Fr. Francis and Fr. Alfred have all sent similar reports of the situation, and have asked our Malawi-Twin for whatever financial assistance we can provide. The number of infections and deaths were low until five weeks ago, but are now rapidly increasing as the South African variant has arrived in Malawi. They are also telling us that the recent cases and deaths are not being reflected in the numbers being reported by the Malawi Health Department, due to the poor communications in the remote areas; indeed, they say the official numbers are just the tip of the iceberg.                                                                                                     
Our friends in Malawi are desperate for our assistance.  If you are able to help by donating to our emergency appeal fund that would be great – any amount, however small, would be greatly received.

Ways to Donate: 
By Bank transfer (Bacs) to RCAS Corpus Christi Tonbridge.
Sort code: 60-21-28  Account No. 71367780   Qoute: Reference MT-COVID

Or place cash or cheque in an envelope clearly marked ‘Malawi Appeal’. This can be posted to the parish or put through the presbytery door.
Brian Wilkins   On behalf of Corpus Christi Malawi-Twin 
E-mail: brianrobertwilkins@yahoo.co.uk      Mobile: 07714-012915

Below are extracts of Reports and Appeals received from Malawi.

From Fr. Alfred  Matumba Parish. 

MAIN STUMBLING BLOCK: Our main setback as a Parish is the lack of funds to source out enough Personal Protective Equipment (PPEs) to reach out our Parishioners in both churches and schools. As a Parish, we would like to ask the Malawi-Twin Team to assist us in sourcing out Personal Protective Equipment such as hand-washing soap, disinfectants, washing basins, washing pales, chlorine, face masks and sanitizers which are intended to be distributed to all our 26 out churches and schools. We would also love to conduct more awareness campaigns and trainings in all our prayer houses and schools about the corona virus and its hazardous effects, and for this to be realised we need an external help for we cannot afford to materialise the dream on our own.

NB: We are aware that we have presented a request for funding which may not match with the availability of the funds in your coffers due to global financial constraints brought about by the current Covid-19 pandemic, and this is also the reason behind that we have not been able to present the budget to the Team. We will, therefore, gladly accept your any discreet consideration for bearing in mind that half bread is always better than none.
Fr. Alfred          Matumba  Parish Priest            Dated: 2nd February 2021    
From Fr. Denis  St Joseph the Worker Parish.
Considering the challenges presented by Covid-19, our Parish intends to purchase and distribute face masks, hand washing soap, hand washing basins, disposable gloves, chlorine and distribute them in all our prayer centres.

We also intend to carry out awareness meetings in all our prayers centres.
We would sincerely appreciate any financial contribution you may wish to make to our appeal.
Fr. Denis Parish Priest and Vicar General St Joseph the Worker Parish 29thJanuary 
From Fr. Francis  Changoima parish.
Greetings to you, Tina and family, I hope you are all fine and safe. 

At this point in time I would like to inform our Malawi Twinning team that here the threat of covid-19 is so great and real but the real danger is that, our healthy system can do very little we need to join hands before the pandemic gets out of hand.

Father Denis's and Fr. Alfred’s request represent all of us.

According to my observation many people are infected in the remote areas but due to lack of testing facilities they just suffer without being recorded, and hence there is a great need for us to reach out to these people with preventive measures therefore all proposed interventions by Fr. Denis are indeed necessary for the prevention of the spread of covid-19 infections.  We would appreciate any financial assistance you may wish to make to our appeal.

God bless you the time.

Fr. Francis.    2nd February 2021

